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Highway 105 Work Scheduled to Begin

(KLZA)-- Weather permitting, work is scheduled to begin the week of July 27 on Nebraska
Highway 105 from the west junction of Nebraska 4, located at the Richardson/Pawnee county line,
north to the junction of N-67.

Constructors, Inc. of Lincoln, Nebraska, has the $2,715,163 project, which consists of pavement
repair and new asphalt overlay. During construction on 20-mile project, the Nebraska Department
of Roads says traffic will be maintained by one-lane work zones with flaggers and pilot cars when
necessary. The project is anticipated to be completed in the fall.

The Department of Roads’ project manager is Bill Jasa of Tecumseh. Motorists are reminded to
drive cautiously through work zones.
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